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Moss Vale Station  
and Stabling Yard Upgrade 

Community notification 
September 2025 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government is investing in 
an upgrade to Moss Vale Station and 
Stabling Yard to make the station more 
accessible and to  
accommodate the new Regional Rail 
fleet. 

The Moss Vale Station upgrade is now complete, 
achieving Disability Standards for Accessible 
Public Transport 2002 (DSAPT) compliance and 
providing a station precinct that is accessible to 
those with a disability, limited mobility, 
parents/carers with prams and customers with 
luggage, while ensuring it aligns with the 
community’s transport needs. 

What work are we doing?  

While the station is now open, there may be minor 
work carried out from time to time in these areas. 
Work will continue this month at the stabling yard 
including: 

• installing the final section of the noise wall at 
the northern end of the stabling yard 

• finalising installation of footpaths and 
accessways within the rail corridor, as well as 
a staff car park and amenities  

• reinstatement works to the asphalt in the 
Dalys Way top commuter car park 

When and where we’ll be working 

Work will take place at the stabling yard during 
standard construction hours from 7am to 6pm 
Monday to Saturday.  

 

What will this mean for you? 

Expect heavy vehicle movements near the 
intersection of Parkes Road and Lackey Road, 
with intermittent lane closures. 

Lackey Road will continue to have intermittent 
traffic control, including some temporary lane 
closures, to enable the delivery of new track for 
the upgraded stabling yard. 
 
13 car parking spaces in the Dalys Way top 
commuter car park will be unavailable for two 
days in early to mid-September. 
 

Moss Vale Station opening event 

 
Photos left to right: 

L - Highlands Pipes and Drums 

R - Minister for Regional Transport, Jenny 
Aitchison, and Mayor of Wingecarribee Shire 
Council, Jesse Fitzpatrick, officially opened the 
upgraded station on Saturday 26 July 2025, 
highlighting how the improvements honour Moss 
Vale’s proud past while embracing its bright future. 
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We would like to thank the community for their 
support in making the day so special. Special 
thanks to Aunty Sharyn and Jim Halls from the 
Gundungurra Community, along with Moss Vale 

Rotary, Country Women’s Association Moss Vale 
Night Branch, Highlands Pipes and Drums, Tipsy 
Turtle Coffee and Berrima District Classic Car 
Club.

Below -Photos from the community event on Saturday 
26 July, celebrating the completion of upgrades at Moss 
Vale Station. 

Contact us 
 
 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 
 

 

 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

  

 For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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